
Assessors Minutes 
Meeting/working Session 

February 15, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Charles Marsden, Chairman 
   Glenn Fowler 

   Teresa Ambrosino 
  Tracey Tardy, Assistant to the Assessors 
            

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The Board approved minutes from 2/8/12 and 2/11/12 meetings 
 
Vouchers were approved 
 
Motor Vehicle certificates were approved 
 
Mail was reviewed 
 
The Board met with Gail Harrington and Robert Nicholson of 153 North St to review abatement applications that 
had been filled for their land and business.  The Board reviewed each application and discussed the value changes 
that would be made.  Ms. Harrington and Mr. Nicholson seemed pleased with the decisions. 
 
Mr. Mazzone of 2 Meadow Rd. met with Board to review the value of his garage, home and land.  The Board 
made adjustments to his land.  Data entry error adjustment was not carried from old system to new.  They will 
review and take into consideration all the information that Mr. Mazzone supplied to the Board with regards to the 
garage.  A jacuzzi tube had been removed from the home and that adjustment was made to the card.   
 
The Board approved 12 abatement applications and denied 1 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


